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Arizona Public Universities Collaborate on Statewide Tour to Help Families 
Navigate Admissions and Financial Aid Processes 

 
Arizona’s three public universities are collaborating to provide parents and students with sessions across 
the state that equip participants with tools and resources necessary to navigate college. The Tri-
University Tour stops at locations across the state and covers navigating the college admissions process, 
scholarships and financial aid, and information about each university. 
 
To encourage various communities in Arizona in the college admission process, Arizona State University, 
Northern Arizona University and the University of Arizona developed the Tri-University Tour. 
Representatives from each university will host a combined in-depth program where participants will 
leave with a better understanding of Arizona’s public universities – giving parents and students the 
resources necessary to make informed decisions about their future.  

 
WHAT:  The Tri-University Tour 
 
WHO:  Arizona State University, Northern Arizona University and the University of Arizona 
 
WHEN/WHERE:  For dates, times, locations and to RSVP, parents and students can visit 
https://visit.asu.edu/tri-university. 

 
 

### 

Contact:  Sarah Harper, (602) 402-1341, sarah.k.harper@azregents.edu 
              Julie Newberg, (602) 686-1803, julie.newberg@azregents.edu 
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